
Thursday 18th January 2024

Full Time & PM Nursery Parents Workshop

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to let you know that the Nursery Team has organised a parents workshop where children would like to
perform a new song that they have learnt. This is linked to our topic about transport.

We invite you to come and join us for our sing along session and to engage with the children on Thursday 25th January
2024 at 15:00.

Looking forward to seeing you then,

Yours sincerely,

The Nursery Team.


